
From: Abigail.Tardiff@anbbank.com <Abigail.Tardiff@anbbank.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 11:19 AM
To: TownCouncil Mailbox <towncouncil@crgov.com>
Subject: Support for the Encore Project

Hi there,

I’m unable to attend Town Council tonight, but I want to voice my personal support for the Encore project in 
downtown. I think it’s exactly what the south end of downtown needs to create and keep a vibrant and walkable 
downtown where you can live, work, and play. The addition of public parking spaces is also a big plus. It sounds 
like there are also several amenities such as the dog park that many in the community can benefit from. The for­
sale condos is something that are missing in the downtown area, and I think overall the project is very positive for 
the Town. Though I’m not a resident of Castle Rock, I work here and am very involved with the business scene, as 
well as on the Board of the Chamber of Commerce and part of the EDC. 

Thank you for considering putting your support behind this project.

Best,

Abby Tardiff
Vice President
Commercial and Consumer Lending
ANB Bank
3851 Sol Danza Drive   |   Castle Rock, CO 80109
Office: 303.394.5671   |   Extension: 55671   |   Cell: 303.242.6061  
NMLS#: 1497854
Abigail.Tardiff@ANBbank.com

www.anbbank.com

Now is the time to refinance your home! Want to refinance your mortgage for a lower rate, a different loan term, or to take cash out? Our 
low cost refinance loan has serious curb appeal. Loans subject to credit approval. Other terms and conditions may apply. Member 
FDIC/Equal Housing Lender NMLS 45726

NOTICE: All incoming and outgoing communications may be monitored for quality assurance and security purposes. 

This email and any attachments may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient (or have 
received this email in error) please notify the sender immediately and destroy and delete all copies of this email and any attachments. Any 
unauthorized copying, disclosure, distribution or use of the material in this email and any attachments is strictly forbidden. 

Opinions, conclusions, and other information in this email and any attachments that do not relate to the official business of my firm are 
neither given nor endorsed by it. 


